


Congratulations on behalf of the Minnesota Association of Financial Assistance Supervisors (MAFAS). You accepted a challenging and rewarding position as a leader in Financial Assistance that will offer professional opportunity and put your skills to task. As fellow FAS’s, we appreciate your decision and thank you for your choice to serve as a leader to your direct reports, agency, and your community.
Certainly, you will want to have access to the most up-to-date program information, stay well connected with DHS program staff, and seek continued opportunity for professional development. We agree and are here to offer our hand for professional fellowship. We are a professional association that offers exclusive benefits for our members. As a member of MAFAS, with an annual dues of $45/yr.  you will have access to monthly meetings, both in person and remotely, where you have an opportunity to meet and gain professional relationships with your peers from other Minnesota Counties and Tribes. Members receive briefings from DHS program staff covering the latest changes and seek input from our unique perspective on future initiatives. You will have opportunity to ask questions that are relevant to your perspective as an FAS and influence DHS program staff. Members also receive legislative updates from legislative liaisons and offer input that will be shared with legislative members and committees that are drafting and implementing program statutes and rules. Membership benefits also include:
· Access to our association website
· Professional development training
· The collective resources of our association
· Our Annual Summer Seminar
· Opportunities to serve on association committees and DHS projects
If you want to become a member and gain access to everything our professional association has to offer simply complete the membership form found at https://mafas.mn/about/membership-application and return it to the address on the form, along with a check for $45.00.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact a MAFAS member and we will gladly help you through the membership process. We look forward to having you join our association!
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